
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you about an important update to 

our school's discipline policy. 

Overview of Changes 

As part of our commitment to fostering a safe and respectful learning environment, we have 

revised our discipline policy to include the following updates: 

• Clearer definitions of unacceptable behavior 

• Revised consequences for specific infractions 

• Enhanced support strategies for students demonstrating behavioral issues 

Implementation Date 

The updated discipline policy will take effect on [Insert Date]. We encourage you to review the 

full policy, which is attached to this notification. 

Feedback and Questions 

We value your feedback and invite you to reach out with any questions or concerns you may 

have regarding these changes. Please feel free to contact us at [Insert Contact Information]. 

Thank you for your continued support as we strive to uphold the highest standards of our school 

community. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[School Name] 

[Contact Information] 


